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Subject: Assurance of 100% Guaranteed Decontamination Services for Stolen Vehicle 

 

To whom it my concern, 

 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to provide assurance regarding our company's 

100% guaranteed decontamination services, specifically in the context of a stolen vehicle that 

may have been subjected to contamination risks such as Methamphetamine and Fentanyl. 

 

Our decontamination service has recently completed a comprehensive post-remedial 

assessment for properties and vehicles affected by Methamphetamine and Fentanyl 

contamination. The assessment was conducted with meticulous attention to detail and 

adherence to industry standards to ensure the effectiveness of our decontamination measures. 

 

The assessment methodology included rigorous visual inspections, surface sampling, and air 

quality testing, all of which were aimed at eradicating any traces of contaminants. I am pleased 

to report that our findings confirm the successful decontamination of the property and vehicles 

from both Methamphetamine and Fentanyl. 

 

 

 

 



Specifically, our findings include: 

 

Methamphetamine Decontamination: 

Visual inspections revealed no visible residues or signs of contamination. 

Surface sampling results confirmed the absence of Methamphetamine traces below acceptable 

levels. 

Air quality testing demonstrated significant improvement, with Methamphetamine levels within 

safe limits, ensuring a habitable environment. 

 

Fentanyl Decontamination: 

Visual inspections identified no visible residues or indicators of Fentanyl presence. 

Surface sampling outcomes indicated successful removal of Fentanyl residues, with no 

detectable traces. 

Air quality assessments confirmed a substantial reduction in Fentanyl particulates, ensuring a 

safe living environment. 

We stand by our commitment to providing a 100% guarantee of decontamination. In the 

unlikely event of any residual contamination, we pledge to re-evaluate and rectify the issue 

promptly at no additional cost to the property and vehicle owners. 

 

To maintain the integrity of the decontaminated environment, we recommend implementing 

regular monitoring and maintenance measures. Educating occupants on proper practices to 

prevent future contamination is also crucial for long-term property and vehicle wellness. 

 

For any inquiries or further assistance regarding our decontamination services, please do not 

hesitate to contact us. Our team of experts is dedicated to ensuring the safety and well-being of 

your insured property and its occupants. 

 

Thank you for considering our services, and we look forward to the opportunity to assist you 

further. 

 

 



Sincerely, 

Robert Yarbrough 

Owner  

Colorado Auto Theft & Testing 

 

https://colorardoautotheftandtesting.com/ 
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